
 

 
www.smscx.org  |  smcx@ctc.com  |  877-292-2880 

June 2022 

What’s New: Updates to the OSHA Hazard 
Communication Standard 
Thursday, June 16, 2022, 1:00 p.m. EDT 
 
On 6/16/2022 at 1:00 p.m. EDT, the SMCX will host the “What’s 
New: Updates to the OSHA Hazard Communication Standard” 
webinar. 

This webinar summarizes the proposed updates to the 
Occupational Safety and Health Administration’s (OSHA) hazard 
communication (HAZCOM) standard, 29 CFR 1910.1200. The 
proposed update aligns the HAZCOM standard (HCS) with 
Revision 7 of the Globally Harmonized System of Classification 
and Labeling of Chemicals (GHS). This webinar discusses each proposed change and identifies 
actions to maintain workplace HAZCOM compliance. 

This introductory-level webinar is beneficial to personnel wanting to learn more about proposed 
rulemaking updates to the OSHA HCS. Personnel gaining the most benefit from this presentation may 
include safety and occupational health (SOH) professionals; managers and supervisors; personnel 
responsible for maintaining authorized use lists and chemical inventories; personnel responsible for 
issuing hazardous materials; and Unit Safety Officers such as Collateral Duty Safety Officers (CDSOs) 
and Additional Duty Safety Officers (ADSOs). 

Please click the article headline or registration link here to register for this FREE webinar. 

NOTE:  We will be capping attendance at 100, so be sure to register early! 

For additional information on the SMCX’s services, please visit the SMCX-hosted website at: 
https://www.smscx.org/. 
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